
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, April 13, 2011 

9:00 a.m. 

Elementary Office 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by chairperson, Kellie Loeb. 

 

Members Present:   Carol O’Neil, Kellie Loeb, Andy Swanson, Superintendent Dr. Mike 

Garvey, Director of PupilServices/Elementary Principal Kris Blakeley, Principal Eric 

Ranzen, Director of  Teaching and Learning Lisa Krohn 

 

Others Present:  Matt Vick, Tim Wagner, Annie DiPietro, Jenny Helstad 

 

Motion by  O’Neil/Swanson to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion carried. 

 

Dr. Garvey verified the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Social Studies Curriculum 

 

Social Studies Curriculum team shared the review process done for their proposal  

(K-6 and discussion with 7-12). 

 

JR/SR High discussed changes incorporating Government (State/Local)  in the 

Junior High. 

 

HS – World Culture was a gap, 20
th

 Century/21
st
 Century, waiting for future  

          Common Core State Standard – which should align National Standards 

 

Review ongoing curriculum and staff development project 

 

Mrs. Blakeley  discussed the goal of a 5 - year cycle with curriculum purchase – 

continuous review, larger purchase allows for additional complimentary items if done 

through a rep (sales).  

 

Goals of Student Servicing, MAP data use and expansion, Align by Design will have an 

impact on how we move forward.  

 

It was determined that Grading Reform needs further discussion.   

 

The Committee asked that the administrative team review high school scheduling 

 

 Mr. Ranzen  went through the jr/sr high schedule and current enrolled numbers 

  

 



 

 

The agenda for the May 11, 2011 meeting will include:  

 

Summer School update (will be submitted by report)   

Data Review (WKCE) – MAP/STAR Scores – Progression 4
th

-8
th

 – Compare to other 

districts – Cut scores – Watertown – Dodgeland - Jefferson 

Student Servicing 

  

Motion by Swanson/O’Neil. to adjourn Motion carried. 

 

 

 

Submitted by:  

 

Lisa Krohn 

Director of Teaching and Learning 

 


